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Tickets are now available for the Team GB versus Australia international table tennis match, which will be held at
Preston Guild Hall on Monday 23rd July at 7:30pm.

The fixture comes just a week before the start of the table tennis event at the Olympics with all tickets available
at under £10.

Full details on how to book tickets can be found here.

England’s men are also due to meet Australia at the World Team Table Tennis Championships at the end of
March.
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